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St. Edmund's is a welcoming and nurturing environment, where each individual is supported to 
develop morally, spiritually, socially, culturally and academically. Our extended community, through 
our Christian values of Love, Courage, Trust and Respect encourage each other in faith to ‘Let your 

light shine.’ (Matthew 5). 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                        19th April 2024 
 
RE : Y6 Residential Trip 
 
Your child should arrive at school for normal time on Friday 17th May, wearing their travelling 
clothes. We will be leaving during the morning, with an estimated time of arrival for 12noon 
and would therefore request your child brings a packed lunch. 
 
On return, we are expecting to be back for 2.30pm on Sunday 19th May but of course will 
contact you by SchoolComms/Dojo messaging should there be a significant delay. 
 
Luggage 
Please ensure that your child’s belongings are packed into one bag. Try to encourage them 
to help you pack so that they are aware of the items they have with them. A list inside the bag 
is useful when packing to return home. 
 
A small rucksack will be useful to use each day to carry their personal belongings around with 
them. 
 
Medical Consent/Medication 
If your child requires medication during this trip, then please hand this to Mrs. Massey in the 
School Office on Friday morning. It needs to be in a small bag and clearly marked with your 
child’s name and instructions for administering. 
 
Emergency Contact 
Please contact Mrs. Massey on the school number as your first point of contact (during school 
hours) or by using bhulme@compassfederation.com during weekend hours. 
 
Itinerary 
There is an itinerary attached so that you can follow what we will be doing. Photos will also 
appear through Dojo. 
 
If you have any questions or worries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. 
Ledger or myself. 
 
All it leaves now is to pray for good weather, as this will help the trip to be even more fantastic 
than we already anticipate! 
 
 
With kind regards, 

 
Mr. Ben Hulme 
Executive Headteacher 
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